
  
TOWN OF HIGHLAND LAKE, ALABAMA  

Work Session  
  

MINUTES of the MEETING of  

  Town of Highland Lake Town Council, April 05 2022  
6:00 P.M.  

Meeting Location:  
       The Anchor - 612 Lakeshore Dr. Highland Lake, AL 35121  
 

Present:  Mayor Donna Hanby 
Council members present: Chase Moore, Ramzi Malek, Sid Nelson, Greg Posey 
Council members absent: Carl Randall 
Others: Scott Kon, Police Chief, Tim Moore, Building Inspector, Joan Shirley-Clerk 

 

A review and discussion of the April 05, regular meeting agenda items took place. 
 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 
 
1. Mayor Hanby announced the kitchen cabinets have been re-installed in Anchor.  The only item 

still needing attention, is painting kitchen area damaged by water leak. Hopefully this can be 
accomplished by volunteers. 

2. Grant options were briefly discussed. 
3. Cleanup day was discussed and tentatively set for Saturday, April 23rd, the Saturday, following 

Easter weekend.  There was a brief discussion regarding bobcat equipment needed to load and 
transport mulch for playground area. 

4. Completion of boat landing at Anchor was discussed and Tim Moore stated that excessive rain 
is causing the delay. He stated that it will be completed as soon as enough consecutive days 
with no rain, allow him to finish the project. It is too wet for working with concrete. 

5. Mayor Hanby discussed ongoing library project of “Caterpillars to Butterflies” being on display in our 
library.  Butterflies will hopefully be released mid-April at the park.  Also discussed, was a wetland 
area at the park with butterfly attracting plantings and blueberry bushes. 

6. Dock addition for Josh Beck was tabled until next meeting, due to length of dock.  Tim will review 
plans of dock positioning.  

7. Mayor Hanby opened discussion regarding a possible resolution, allowing for a half-year non-
residential fishing permit for those applying after year-end.  Further discussion in regular meeting. 

8. Sid Nelson opened discussion of resolution to credit $100.00 to non-residents for lack of fishing 
accessibility during 2021.  This would apply only to those who purchased a current license in 2021 and 
renew in 2022.  Sid Nelson also suggested that 2022 non-resident fishing pricing be lowered, possibly 
to $450.00 from current $500.00. 
 

Meeting dismissed at 6:45 PM 
 

 

Respectfully submitted:  

     

 ____________________________________                ____________________________________  

                       Joan Shirley, Town Clerk                                   Donna Hanby, Mayor  


